
 
 
 
August 14th , 2023. 
 
To 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

SUB:  OUTCOME OF BOARD MEETING DATED 14TH AUGUST, 2023 FOR APPROVAL OF UN-AUDITED  
     FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR THE 1ST   QUARTER ENDED 30TH  JUNE, 2023 

 
We wish to inform that at the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held today i.e Monday, 
14th August, 2023, the Board of Directors of the Company have considered and approved the Un-audited 
Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended 30th  June, 2023.  
 
The Statutory Auditors have carried out a “Limited Review” of the Un-audited Financial Results for 
quarter ended 30th  June, 2023. 
 
In compliance with Regulation 33 & Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we are enclosing herewith a copy of the Standalone Financial Results 
and Limited Review Report of the Statutory Auditors of the Company. 
 
The Board Meeting commenced at 11.00 a.m. and concluded at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For MARDIA SAMYOUNG CAPILLARY TUBES CO. LTD. 

 
RAVINDRA MARDIA 
Managing Director 
DIN: 00077012 
 
Encl: As above. 
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